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SS/ss/MN/101/5APAR-CL                 31st January 2025 
 
Planning and Borough Development 
Camden Council 
5 Pancras Square 
London N1C 4AG 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
 
 

Re: Structural Services Associated with the Proposed Basement Works at  
5b Prince Arthur Road, London NW3 6AX 

 
 
 

This letter is provided to confirm that the developer / applicant is looking to appoint STS 
Structural Engineering ltd to provide structural designs for the proposed basement, detail 
the basement construction method incl. temporary works. The appointment should extend 
to include overseeing the key elements of the permanent and temporary basement 
construction works throughout the duration of the basement works to ensure compliance 
with the design which has been checked and approved by a building control body.  
 
A copy of the latest membership certificate with the Institution of Structural Engineers is 
attached overleaf. 
 
Any subsequent change or reappointment shall be confirmed with the Council for the 
duration of the construction works. 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Marko Nesovic BEng MSc CEng MIStructE 
 
for STS Structural Engineering Ltd 
 



 
 


